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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  

Potential Industrial Action and NEU Meeting on 8th June (Henry Ward Hall, 12-2pm) 
  
It has come to our attention that there is a meeting scheduled by the National Education Union (NEU) at an off-site location on 
Saturday, 8th June. I want to clarify that this meeting is not organised or endorsed by The Hastings Academy or University of 
Brighton Academies Trust in any way. The NEU is an independent organisation, and the meeting is part of their internal 
processes linked to their current ballot for strike action amongst their members in several of our trust schools. 
  
I wanted to reassure you that our executive team is actively engaged in negotiations with the union to seek a resolution and 
avoid any disruption to our students' education. We understand the importance of stability and consistency in our school 
environment, and we are committed to ensuring that the interests of our students and families are prioritised throughout this 
process. 
  
We will continue to provide updates as the situation develops, and we remain hopeful for a positive outcome that minimises any 
impact on our school community. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
S Addison 
  
Principal 
Hastings Academy 
 


